
RIO SCHOOL DISTRICT
1800 SOLAR DRIVE

OXNARD, CALIFORNIA

NOTICE OF
PUBLIC HEARING

PUBLIC HEARING ON THE RIO TEACHERS
ASSOCIATION

PROPOSAL FOR A SUCCESSOR AGREEMENT FOR
THE 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR WITH THE RIO

SCHOOL DISTRICT

Pursuant to the provision of Government Code Section 3547, the
Governing Board must formally inform the public through a Board

Meeting and conduct a public hearing to receive input from the
community prior to the initiation of negotiations.

Accordingly, a public hearing is scheduled for the Governing
Board meeting to be held on May 19, 2021, at the Rio School

District Board Room, 1800 Solar Drivel, 3rd Floor, Oxnard, CA
93030 beginning at 6:00 p.m. Copies of the initial proposals have

been  distributed to and are available at:

Rio School District and all Rio School Sites


